



'a small school with a big heart'

11th May 2020

Dear Parents

I know you will be aware of the Prime Minister's announcement on Sunday regarding schools opening for the children in the Reception Year, Year 1 and Year 6 in June.

What this will look like is uncertain and we are awaiting further advice from the Department of Education (DfE), the Diocese, trade unions and the Local Authority. During this time, I would ask that you are patient with us as Governors receive more detailed guidance to ensure that we are able to open at a safe level for the children and staff.

The Governors and staff here at St Mary's Claughton continue to work for the education and safety of the families we serve to the best of our abilities in these challenging times.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

G H McKevitt

Tel: 01995 640258

e-mail: head@st-marysclaughton.lancs.sch.uk









